
                          

 

 
 

25 October 2011 
 
 
Colour coating resin change 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by our supplier Magnetix that there will be a change of colour from blue to green on 
the coating resin for the MAL3 & MAL4 Axial Inductor series. The reason for this change is to control material 
costs due to the green colour resin material being more readily available than blue.  
 
There is no change to the form, fit and function of the inductors this is just a colour change; the base material 
specification of the resin is kept the same.  
 
Below are images showing the change in appearance 
 

Before Change After Change 

Blue 

 
 

Green 

 

 
The period of changeover to the new colour is expected between 1st November and 31st December 2011 on 
shipments into Anglia.  
 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our distribution centre therefore it may take some time for this change to 
filter through to customer deliveries of the above series. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


